
          Klinger Lake C. C. Recap:      May 18, 2022 

 

The MSGA’s first tournament of the 2022 season was 

scheduled for May 18, 2022, at Klinger Lake C. C. in Sturgis, 

Michigan. 

 

The tournament was cancelled because of weather 

conditions.  Most players attended for lunch and were 

hoping for clearing weather conditions.  The weather was a 

light drizzle for most of the morning, but a steady rain began 

shortly before start time and radar indicated that the rain 

would continue for several hours requiring the tournament 

to be cancelled. 

 

The tournament was not rescheduled for a later date in 

2022. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


